
 

 
 
03/10/2020 
 
Dear Tulane Health System team – 
Thank you again for your patience this morning as we worked through additional parking challenges to 
accommodate our COVID-19 precautions. We initially were not sure how our restricted access policies 
would affect patient and visitor parking, and we implemented changes that we thought best served the 
organization. We monitored parking over the last two days with enhanced metrics available from our Go 
Park partners, though, and have determined that the restricted access policies do not affect our parking 
situation as much as we predicted. 
So, effective tomorrow, March 11, all Tulane Medical Center staff and physicians will return to their 
previously assigned parking garages.  
We apologize again for any confusion and inconvenience. We are learning and adapting as we 
implement these precautions for the safety of our patients, visitors and staff. 
A few additional reminders: 

- Tulane Medical Center colleagues are only to park only in areas designated for staff – the fifth 
floor and higher for both the LaSalle and Saratoga garages. 

- Please remember to wear your badge and have it visibly displayed at all times. This will expedite 
check-in and entry into the hospital.  

Sincerely, 
Tom Patrias 
COO 
Tulane Health System 
 
 


